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Features  Benefits Customer value 
Cutting system with 
guillotine shear and 
automatic tape 
arrangement for the next 
use 

 

The blade easily cuts any 
single-sided tape, double-
sided tape or acrylic foam 
tape up to 20mm wide and 
1.5mm thick. 
After each cut the tape is 
accurately positioned for 
the next use. 

Single-sided, double-sided 
and acrylic foam tapes can 
be easily applied and cut 
with a single tool, 
removing the need for 
separate cutter, scissors 
and special rollers. 
There is no requirement 
to touch the tape during 
operations and the entire 
process becomes 
extremely quick, flawless 
and tidy. 

Long structure in thin 
drawn metal 

 

The dispenser can host up 
to 300m of tape without 
compromising its light 
weight and ensuring rapid 
operations. 

Long and thick tapes are 
not a problem. The 
dispenser remains light 
despite its remarkable 
robustness. You will be 
able to work for longer 
without having to replace 
the tape and you will not 
experience the fatigue of 
using heavier dispensers. 

Ergonomic handle  with 
trigger recess 

 

The carefully shaped 
handle allows you to hold 
the dispenser firmly and 
efficiently. 
The special protection 
avoids unpleasant finger-
pinching accidents while 
working. 

Using the dispenser is 
made easier and more 
comfortable by the 
ergonomic design. 
Working will be safer and 
fatigue-free. 

HAND-HELD DISPENSER FOR 
HIGH BOND TAPE 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Side handle and 
adjustable guide 
 

 

The dispenser can be held 
very firmly and safely. The 
tape can be applied along 
a straight line with 
extreme precision. 

Excellent precision even 
when applying the tape on 
challenging supports, like 
thin profiles or frames. 
You can apply pressure 
with both hands and 
always be sure of 
achieving high accuracy.  
 

Rubber roller 

 

The ideal roller for any 
tape, whether  single-
sided or double sided. 
The rubber roller ensures 
a flawless application, 
without unwanted 
bubbles and without any 
damage to the application 
zone. 

You will be able, when 
required, to apply high 
pressure to any tape 
without damaging or 
scratching even the most 
delicate of base materials. 
 

Adjustable brake 

 

Enables precise setting of 
the tape tension. 

Not all tapes require the 
same tension. By always 
selecting the optimal 
setting you will be able to 
obtain easier application 
without air bubbles and 
without creases. 

 

Specifications 
Code Description Max tape width 

(mm) 
Max tape Ø 

(mm) 
Roller Ø 

(mm) 
Net weight 

(Kg) 
Items 

per box 

1 390 025 SAT 20 HA 20 320 3 0,905 2 

1 391 025  SAT 20 LA 25 320 3 0,905 2 
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